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July 19, 1979 N

Mr. Harold Denton
Nuclear Regulator Jommission
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Denton:

As a member of the Harrisburg Chapter of the Data Processing Managers
Association, I have volunteered to contact you regarding the possibility
of speaking to our group.

Our members include Data Processing managers in Harrisburg and the
surrounding area. We are particularly interested in the newest technological
advances in our field and feel that nuclear applications would be an
exceptionally interesting topic for our members particularly due to the
extra awareness of all residents in this area to nuclear energy. Naturally,
Herman the Robot and the whole T™I operation is of special interest.

I would like to invite you to be our dinner guest and speaker on
any of the following dates:

Nevember 15, 1979
April 17, 1630
May 15, 1980

I appreciate your consideration and hope that you can fit such an
engagement in your schedule.

Sincerely,
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Gayle J. Yaverbaum (Mrs.)
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHING TON, D € 20860

Auguast 14, 1979

Mrn, Cayle J, Yaverbaum

Computer Applications

Business Program

The Pennsylvania State University
The Capltol Campus

Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Dear Mra. Yaverbaum:

This ds In response to your letter of July 19, 1979 to Mr, Harold
Denton In which you extended a warm fnvitation te Mr., Denton to be
your dinner guest and speaker before the Harrisburg Chapter of Data
Procesning Managers. Unfortunately, Mr. Denton will be unavatlable
for the meeting on November 1%, 1979 and has asked me to take his
place, At the present time, 1 am the Deputy Director, TMI Support
staff for the NRC and I have been at the TMI Statlon regulasly since
March 30, 1979, If this meets vith your approval, 1 will be pleased
. to attend your dinner meeting on the evening of November 15, 1979,

Sincerely,

C o 7- Lol

\ John T, Colline, Deputy Director
T™I1 Support

ce:r N, Denton
R, Vollmer




